
On November 6, November 7, and November 12 - 
November 15, there will be night work and lane closures 
along southbound Highway 1/101 for roadway widening. 
The lane closures are scheduled from 9:00 p.m. to 4:30 a.m. 
the next morning. This work may continue into the week of 
November 18.

When this work is completed, the roadway alignment will 
be shifted to the south in order to continue work on the 
northbound shoulder. Future work along the northbound 
shoulder will include removal of a section of eucalyptus trees 
and construction of the new roadway. 

This activity is part of staged construction to realign Highway 
101, construct safety shoulders and create a median 
between the north and southbound roadways. Temporary 
roadway alignments and traffic shifts are required to keep 
traffic moving through the corridor during construction of 
the new roadway.

Please also be aware that ongoing night work and truck 
activity associated with Main Post Tunnel excavation and 
construction will continue over the coming weeks.

People in the area can expect to experience shifting roadway 
alignments, intermittent lane closures, night work and 
increased truck traffic as construction progresses through 
the corridor. Please visit the website for updated information 
and watch for additional advisories.
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All dates are subject to change due  
to weather and unforeseen conditions. 

Please visit www.PresidioParkway.org 
for up-to-date information.




